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Administration
· Golf Simulator – The golf simulator is up and running.  The sim has state of the art technology with very realistic graphics and accurate club distancing from the driver right down to the putter.  We have over 50 courses to choose from, with an excellent selection of courses from around the world.  As well, the driving range is available and provides great numbers including distance, ball speed, carry yardage, etc. for instant feedback on every shot to help your game.  
· Simulator Booking – You may book up to a month in advance and we book by the hour.  It takes about an hour/person to play 18 holes, 2 people would take 2 hours and a foursome would take 4 hours.  We are charging Desert Blume member’s $35/hour, not per person i.e. 3 people who play for 2 hours, the cost is $70.  Currently our kitchen is closed so plan accordingly.  Our current SIM hours are 9:30am- 5pm (last tee time booking) every day and to book a time please call the pro shop.
· Fit Days – Our first fit day was a great success and our next fit day this Saturday, Feb. 20th Callaway Golf from 11am-4pm, is full. We are pleased to announce three more fit days.  
· Ping Golf Friday March 5th 1pm-5pm
· Taylor Made Sunday March 14th 11am-4pm
· Cobra Golf Saturday March 20th 11-4pm.
· All fitting are by appointment only, with 30 minute or 1 hour appointments depending on a full fitting or wood fitting only.  Please sign up with the pro shop.
Proshop
· As March rolls in, we will start to see new 2021 inventory arriving.  New Callaway, Taylor Made, Cobra, and Titleist drivers are now available to demo and purchase.
· New lululemon product arrives every two weeks with spring items now coming in.
Clubhouse
· We are putting the finishing touches on our clubhouse opening and staffing with announcements coming soon.  Watch for an early March limited clubhouse opening.
Grounds
· As the weather warms up, golf excitement gets in the air.  The winter has been fairly mild and things look very good on the course so far.  As the weather permits, we will keep all updated for potential openings.  We are due for a nice end of March opening, fingers crossed. 
